
  
   

   
 

   
    

    
   

 
      

   
   

 
  

    
 

The Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE) will be seeking submission of 
applications for state and local charter schools for the 2022 application cycle. Applications may 
be submitted to the CSDE on or before December 1, 2022. 

To assist prospective applicants in developing the application, the CSDE will be hosting a 
Bidders’ Conference on Wednesday, April 20, 2022, to provide an opportunity for prospective 
applicants to ask questions, learn more about the charter school application requirements, and 
the application process. 

The Bidders’ Conferences will be held via Microsoft Teams from 9-11:00 a.m.: 
Join on your computer or mobile app

Join the meeting 

If you are interested in attending the Bidder’s Conference, please email Felicia Canty, Charter 
School Liaison at: felicia.canty@ct.gov by Monday, April 18th. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Y2U5OGRmZDctNDkwNy00YWY5LWFmNjItOTZjNGRiMDY1OWU0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22118b7cfa-a3dd-48b9-b026-31ff69bb738b%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2225c443bf-7527-4ada-bd84-6fe440ebab7c%22%7d
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